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P.O. Box 1114, Grand Bend, Ontario, N0M 1T0       grandbendcf@gmail.com 

 

July 24, 2020 

Amy Wilhelm, Executive Director, 

Big Brothers Big Sisters South Huron, 

355 Main Street, Exeter, N0M1S7 

 

 

Dear Amy, 

I’m delighted to tell you that your grant application to the South Huron Vitality Fund has been approved for 

$2000. Please find a cheque enclosed.  

Keep in mind that we require a formal evaluation of the project on completion or by July 31 2021. The form is 

available online at https://grandbendcommunityfoundation.ca/wp-gbcf/online-evaluation/. 

Please acknowledge South Huron Vitality Fund in any reference to the funding.  

Thanks for all your good work, and best wishes for a successful project. 

 

Warmly, 

 

Pat Morden, Executive Director 

519-619-8630 
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